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Wednesday 6th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 Trip to PGL, Caythorpe Heath Lane, Caythorpe, Grantham NG32 3ER 

As you may know, Year 5 children have the opportunity to go on an adventure 
residential trip to PGL Caythorpe Court. 

All previous Year 5 children have thoroughly enjoyed the week of activities. The 
adventure teaches independence and teamwork; your child will learn and do 
things they may have never done before.  

The residential trip for your child when in Year 5 will be from Monday, 4th April to 
Friday, 8th April 2022.  

The total cost of the trip will be £281.  This will include the stay, full board meal plan 
in line with the ethos of the school and transport to the venue and back.   

This amount is likely to drop to approximately £265 after some fund-raising by 
your child’s year group.  

We appreciate this can be a large amount for parents to pay upfront. If you wish for 
your child to attend and experience what PGL have to offer, please make the first 
non-refundable instalment of £80 via Arbor under trips, by 15th October, to reserve 
your child’s place and thereafter: 
 

 Second instalment of £100 to be paid by 31st Dec 

 Third instalment of £101 to be paid by 28th Feb 
 
By making the payment on Arbor, your place will be reserved.  For more information 
on PGL, please visit their website: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-
trips/resources/parent-guide/about. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Mr Linnett 
Acting Principal 
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